














Please implement the lllinois rules as quickly as possible so that I, my friends and neighbors, and
my community are protected from impacts of the coal ash ponds at the Waukegan Generating
Station. ‘ ‘

Sincerely,

Karen Long MaclLeod
347 Douglas Ave.
Waukegan, IL 60085

Email: karenlongmacleod@gmail.com

Telephone: 224-610-0355

cc: State Representative Rita Mayfield

State Senator Terry Link




































